
Waukesha County Airport Hangar 612 and 614 

 
May 29, 2024 

 

Susan: 

I am proposing to build 2 (two) 60’ wide by 60’ deep by 20’ tall 

airplane hangars on site 612 and 614 Northview Dr on the South 

East portion of the airport.  I have attached the engineering 

drawings, color renderings, and the paperwork required to apply 

for a building permit.   

 

I have attached: 

 

 Color renderings 

 Engineered Drawings 

 Grade plan from Mead & Hunt 

 Utility plan 

 Location of utility entrance into hangar 

 Letter/lease from the airport showing approval for 

construction 

 

Please let me know if you need any other information from me to 

make the agenda for the July 24, 2024 Plan Commission meeting 

to approve a construction permit. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Mike Armbruster 

262-433-1060 

 

 


